
Update: Due to COVID-19, consultations will be virtual until further
notice

The purpose of an IHEC consultation visit is for campuses to enhance or
strengthen their current programming, provide data to justify need for future
programming, and to ensure compliance with state and federal regulations.

IHEC staff members are available to guide colleges and universities in
assessment, planning, and evaluation of campus AODV prevention efforts

through technical assistance and use of assessment instruments developed
for this project. Through consultation visits IHEC expects to fuel universities to

make changes for the better

After the consultation has been completed, IHEC staff members will provide
the campus representative with a comprehensive report that will guide

campuses toward progressive AODV prevention modifications. Consultation
visits typically take a day, and can be coordinated with an array of faculty

members. You can also visit 
https://www.eiu.edu/ihec/consultationvisits.php for additional information.

New Faces at IHEC 

 Please join Illinois Higher Education Center in welcoming our
newest staff members. Former graduate assistant at IHEC,

Madison Palmer,  is now the assistant director. Orlando Cooper
is the newest graduate assistant. Both are dedicated to
reaching the goal of reducing negative health and safety

consequences related to alcohol, other drugs and violence for
colleges throughout Illinois.

Sign Up for a FREE Virtual Consultation with IHEC 

November 2020



Closing Comments
IHEC truly values feedback from our affiliates. Your feedback allows us to continue to make

improvements in order to better meet your needs. Please do not hesitate to reach out
with any comments, concerns or suggestions by emailing us at ihec@eiu.edu. We are

looking forward to another great year!

Upcoming Events
Webinar/Trainings

Follow us on Twitter Like us on
Facebook

Illinois Higher Education Center for Alcohol, other Drug, and Violence
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Update from CDC on Covid

There is currently no approved vaccine to prevent Covid-19
CDC is still recommending that you wear a mask in public and remain
6-feet apart
Try to avoid traveling and large crowds
Testing negative on a covid-19 test only means you didn't have it at
that time 
If you're feeling ill please stay home from work, school, etc.

As of October 20th, 2020 in the United States there has been 8,188,585
confirmed cased of Covid-19

For more information go to CDC.Gov/COVID-19 

Continuing Education Units (CEU's)

IHEC offers free CEU's at all webinars and training's!  

For more information about what CEU's we will be offering
please contact us.

Upcoming Webinars and Events
coming soon 

https://twitter.com/IHEC_EIU
https://www.facebook.com/IHEC.AODV/

